
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

  4TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

             JANUARY 31ST, 2016 
 

Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt  ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 
Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 

Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194   e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 
 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419- 659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 

CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498  e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 
Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 

Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 

St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info  
 

       ********************************************************************************************* 

 ************************************************************************************* 

                                                               Mass Schedule 
   February    02   Tuesday          6:30 p.m. Mass     The Presentation of the Lord ~ {Pauline Elwer} 
   February    03   Wednesday     9:30 a.m. Mass    Special Mass ~ Catholic Schools Week ~ {Rosemary Hoffman} 
   February    04   Thursday        8:00 a.m. Mass      Weekday ~ {Gertrude Extejt} 
   February    05   Friday             8:00 a.m. Mass      St. Agatha ~ {Nolan Diller ~ Jeanette Morman ~ Eileen Kahle ~ 

                   Father Keith McCormack~Raymond & Madeleine Duval Family} 
   February    05   Friday                                           First Friday Exposition & Adoration Until Noon 
   February    06   Saturday         8:00 a.m. Rosary         

February    06   Saturday         4:30 p.m. Mass      Vigil ~ 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Clete Schumacher}          
February    07   Sunday           8:30 a.m. Mass      5th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Nolan Diller ~ Sarah Stewart ~  
               Camil, Eileen & Ed Knott ~ Betty Schumacher}   
February    07   Sunday         11:00 a.m. Mass      5th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Ed & Alice McCrate ~  
               Edna Mae McCrate} 
********************************************************************************************  
                                                                               Servers 
February    02   Tuesday         6:30 p.m. Mass      Quinton Langhals 
February    06   Saturday        4:30 p.m. Mass      Hanna Warnecke, Zach Warnecke, Tori Warnecke 
February    07   Sunday          8:30 a.m. Mass       Grace Morman, Renee Schroeder, James Schroeder 
February    07   Sunday        11:00 a.m. Mass       Ryan Bogart, Grant McCauley, Adam Bogart 
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                Commentators 
February    06    Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass      Marge Tabler     
February    07    Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass       Charlie Schmiesing                                                                     
February    07    Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass       Sue Schroeder 

  **********************************************************************************************                                                                      

                                                                         Eucharistic Ministers          
February    06    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass    Teresa Brubaker, Norm & Rose Schnipke, Don & Laura Siefker   
February    07    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass     Diana Kaufman, Gib Kaufman, Louann Wood,    
           Lisa Langhals, Amy Brinkman 
February    07    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Mass     James Bishop, Ken & Lois Karhoff, Troy King, Deb Reed 
 
February    07   Hilty Home ~ Louann Wood 
 

                                                                                  ~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
                         Wilbert Roof-Room 103B; Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121; Jan Kiene-Room 201A;                      

  Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 208B; Dolores Daniels-Room 209B; Dorothy Geiger-Room 211A;       
     Beatrice Inkrott-Room 212B; Mary Rita Fischbach-Room 215B; Betty Meyer-Room 303; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306  

  
         *********************************************************************************************** 
                                 Ushers 
 February      06    Saturday     4:30 p.m. Mass     Aaron Siefker, Mike Recker, Tim Reimund, Jon Diller           

February      07    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass     Bruce Schroeder, Phil Stechschulte, Gib Kaufman, Craig Kaufman       
February      07    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Mass     Dave Ellerbrock, Terry Giesige, Duane Vorst, Pat Vorst 

   Mary and Joseph must have been proud when their village all spoke well of Jesus 
 and were amazed at His words.  

 But they probably felt shame when the same people drove Him out of town.   
Like Mary and Joseph, the highs and lows of parenting are our paths to being a Holy Family. 

 



 ****************************************************************************

**********************************************************************************************
 Income For The Week of January 24
Sunday      ~ 221                                 
Children's ~ 27                                       
                               
Tuition                                                    
Miscellaneous                                
Total Income                                 
***********************************************************************************************
     St. Anthony's extends our sincere sympathy to the fa
                                 who passed away Tuesday, January 26
            on Saturday, January 30th
                                difficult time.
 
************************************************************************************************
Preschool Bible School ~ Will be held th
 
Dishes ~ Thanks to all those parishioners who generously donate food for our funeral lunches.  There is a red
bowl trimmed with painted apples, two brown tinted dinner plates an
basement.  If you are missing any of these
phone.   

 
Christian Formation News ~ There will be no CCD classes on Sunday, January 31st 
Week.  The next CCD classes will be held 
                                                         
Scrip ~ Scrip will be available this 
Joy Stechschulte, Marge Tabler, Joyce Kaufman, Anne Schroeder and Christie Tabler.
be February 13th and 14th.  The helpers are:
Anne Schroeder and Elaine Schroeder.
 
Contribution Envelopes ~ The contribution envelopes for 
  
Choir Practice ~ The next choir practice will be
   
That Man Is You ~  The first two sessions this year focused on reviewing what we learned during the first semester.
We reviewed the four leadership roles of men and the five personal characte
next sessions, we will prepare for the Lenten Journey part of the program, which is considered the highlight of the 
spring semester.  This is a perfect time to enter the program and a great way to grow in faith during Lent.
you are in your spiritual life, Jesus Christ wants to encounter you right there... and take you further.
have 40+ men in the program, and would like 
7:30 a.m. in the parish hall. 
 
Adult Bible Study ~ Will be meeting 
will cover: Walk Through The Mass,
gathered on Sundays to celebrate the Lord's Sup
we need to understand how the Mass is arranged
enter more profoundly into the sacred Liturgy and encounter Jesus, present and alive for us to
 
Columbus Grove American Legion ~
beginning January 8th through Easter.

Come and enjoy good food with you
 
Post Game Gathering – The High Flyers will be hosting another post game gathering 
the home varsity game vs. Continental.  The gathering will begin immediately after the game at 9:00 p.m. until    
11:30 p.m.  There will be wings prepared by Hoyt’s Tavern and other snacks for purchase.  Also available will be 
water, pop, and adult beverages.  There will
O sun catcher donated by Tammy Morman.  This is a family friendly event and open to the public.  All proceeds will 
sponsor future High Flyers events.  Thanks for your support.
  
Putnam County Right to Life ~ W
Mary Jane Stechschulte (next to the Kalida fire station).
 
K of C ~ The K of C will be meeting on 
recited at 7:45 p.m. 
 
 The K of C members will 

****************************************************************************
~ Confessions ~ 

Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m.
**********************************************************************************************

January 24th  E
                 $ 7,544.00                               Ordinary Parish &

                                            28.00                                Payroll ~ 1/31 (Net)                            15,484.49
            7,572.00                                Payroll Taxes & 403

                        2,758.17                                Health, Vision & Dental Insurance
               1,607.01                                 Total Expenses       
         $ 11,937.18 

***********************************************************************************************
St. Anthony's extends our sincere sympathy to the fa

who passed away Tuesday, January 26th.  A Mass of Resur
on Saturday, January 30th.  May our prayers and the grace of God see you through this very

difficult time. 

************************************************************************************************
Will be held this Sunday, January 31st at 5:30 p.m. in the church basement.

Thanks to all those parishioners who generously donate food for our funeral lunches.  There is a red
bowl trimmed with painted apples, two brown tinted dinner plates and a pla

any of these dishes, you can pick them up in the church basement on
 

There will be no CCD classes on Sunday, January 31st 
ll be held  Sunday, February 7th,  at 9:30 

                                                         
available this weekend January 30th and 31st.  

Joy Stechschulte, Marge Tabler, Joyce Kaufman, Anne Schroeder and Christie Tabler.
ebruary 13th and 14th.  The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Teresa Meyer, Shir

Anne Schroeder and Elaine Schroeder. 

The contribution envelopes for 2016 can be picked up in the church basement. 

choir practice will be Wednesday, February 3rd

The first two sessions this year focused on reviewing what we learned during the first semester.
We reviewed the four leadership roles of men and the five personal characte

we will prepare for the Lenten Journey part of the program, which is considered the highlight of the 
This is a perfect time to enter the program and a great way to grow in faith during Lent.

ife, Jesus Christ wants to encounter you right there... and take you further.
have 40+ men in the program, and would like to invite men of the parish to join us 

Will be meeting Tuesday, February 2nd, 7:00 p.m.
ll cover: Walk Through The Mass, Exploring the Sacred Liturgy.  From the time of the Apostles, Christians have 

gathered on Sundays to celebrate the Lord's Supper.  In order to better 
we need to understand how the Mass is arranged and what happens in each of it
enter more profoundly into the sacred Liturgy and encounter Jesus, present and alive for us to

Columbus Grove American Legion ~ The American Legion will be hosting their annual Fish Fries every Friday, 
January 8th through Easter.  Meals will be served from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.  Carry

Come and enjoy good food with your family and friends! 

The High Flyers will be hosting another post game gathering 
y game vs. Continental.  The gathering will begin immediately after the game at 9:00 p.m. until    

11:30 p.m.  There will be wings prepared by Hoyt’s Tavern and other snacks for purchase.  Also available will be 
water, pop, and adult beverages.  There will be $.50 raffle tickets for a chance to win a prize like an Ohio State Block 
O sun catcher donated by Tammy Morman.  This is a family friendly event and open to the public.  All proceeds will 
sponsor future High Flyers events.  Thanks for your support. 

~ Will be meeting on Tuesday, February 2nd

the Kalida fire station).  All are welcome.

The K of C will be meeting on Tuesday, February 2nd at 8:00 p.m. in the parish hall.  The Rosary will be 

ill be leading the Rosary before the Ma

*********************************************************************************************
Confessions ~  

4:00 p.m.  
**********************************************************************************************

Expenses For The Week of January 24
Ordinary Parish & School Expenses  $ 
Payroll ~ 1/31 (Net)                            15,484.49
Payroll Taxes & 403-B                         7,221.47
Health, Vision & Dental Insurance      5,942.03
Total Expenses                               $ 35,141.50

***********************************************************************************************
St. Anthony's extends our sincere sympathy to the family and friends of Edna Mae McCrate

th.  A Mass of Resurrection was celebrated for Edna Mae
May our prayers and the grace of God see you through this very

************************************************************************************************
at 5:30 p.m. in the church basement. 

Thanks to all those parishioners who generously donate food for our funeral lunches.  There is a red
d a plastic deviled egg platter left in the church 

es, you can pick them up in the church basement on the cupboard by the 

There will be no CCD classes on Sunday, January 31st because of Catholic Schools 
at 9:30 - 10:45 a.m. in the school.   

  The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse,
Joy Stechschulte, Marge Tabler, Joyce Kaufman, Anne Schroeder and Christie Tabler.  The next Scrip weekend will 

Ken & Connie Kruse, Teresa Meyer, Shirley Goedde, Marilyn Siefker, 

can be picked up in the church basement.   

Wednesday, February 3rd at 8:00 p.m. 

The first two sessions this year focused on reviewing what we learned during the first semester.
We reviewed the four leadership roles of men and the five personal characteristics of authentic leaders.  During t

we will prepare for the Lenten Journey part of the program, which is considered the highlight of the 
This is a perfect time to enter the program and a great way to grow in faith during Lent.  Wherever 

ife, Jesus Christ wants to encounter you right there... and take you further.  We currently 
invite men of the parish to join us Saturday mornings, 6:00

7:00 p.m. in the Enrichment Center. In this session we 
From the time of the Apostles, Christians have 

In order to better appreciate the sacred mysteries of the Liturgy, 
and what happens in each of its four basic parts.  As we do so, we 

enter more profoundly into the sacred Liturgy and encounter Jesus, present and alive for us today.  All are welcome.

The American Legion will be hosting their annual Fish Fries every Friday, 
Meals will be served from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.  Carry-outs are available.  

The High Flyers will be hosting another post game gathering Saturday, January 30

y game vs. Continental.  The gathering will begin immediately after the game at 9:00 p.m. until    
11:30 p.m.  There will be wings prepared by Hoyt’s Tavern and other snacks for purchase.  Also available will be 

be $.50 raffle tickets for a chance to win a prize like an Ohio State Block 
O sun catcher donated by Tammy Morman.  This is a family friendly event and open to the public.  All proceeds will 

Tuesday, February 2nd, at 7:30 p.m. in the home of                
All are welcome.  

8:00 p.m. in the parish hall.  The Rosary will be 

Masses the weekend of February 6th & 

****************** 

**********************************************************************************************                                                   
ses For The Week of January 24th 

6,493.51 
Payroll ~ 1/31 (Net)                            15,484.49                               

7,221.47                                 
5,942.03 

35,141.50      

*********************************************************************************************** 
mily and friends of Edna Mae McCrate 

rection was celebrated for Edna Mae 
May our prayers and the grace of God see you through this very        

************************************************************************************************ 

Thanks to all those parishioners who generously donate food for our funeral lunches.  There is a red, ceramic  
stic deviled egg platter left in the church 

the cupboard by the 

because of Catholic Schools 

The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse,                
The next Scrip weekend will 
ley Goedde, Marilyn Siefker, 

 

The first two sessions this year focused on reviewing what we learned during the first semester.  
During the 

we will prepare for the Lenten Journey part of the program, which is considered the highlight of the 
Wherever 

We currently 
 a.m. to 

In this session we 
From the time of the Apostles, Christians have 

appreciate the sacred mysteries of the Liturgy, 
As we do so, we 

welcome. 

The American Legion will be hosting their annual Fish Fries every Friday, 
outs are available.  

Saturday, January 30
th after 

y game vs. Continental.  The gathering will begin immediately after the game at 9:00 p.m. until    
11:30 p.m.  There will be wings prepared by Hoyt’s Tavern and other snacks for purchase.  Also available will be 

be $.50 raffle tickets for a chance to win a prize like an Ohio State Block 
O sun catcher donated by Tammy Morman.  This is a family friendly event and open to the public.  All proceeds will 

               

8:00 p.m. in the parish hall.  The Rosary will be 

 & 7th. 



**********************************************************************************************  
Women Of The Parish ~  Women of the Parish:  In the sermon last Sunday, Father Tom asked, “Why are we here?”  
His answer was 1st….. to worship God; 2nd …..to make disciples and to serve the world; 3rd.....to heal the 
brokenhearted; and last……to extend an invitation.  For most of us Christians, this sounds very difficult.  Perhaps we 
could start with something simple and accept the extended invitation to join Christ Renews His Parish (CRHP) at their 
next retreat on February 20th and 21st.  It is being held in the school starting on Saturday at 9:00 a.m. and ends on 
Sunday at 4:00 p.m.  Even though this is an overnight retreat, it is not required to spend the night.   To register or get 
more information, please call the rectory at 419-659-2263, Anne Schroeder at 419-659-5989 or Marilyn Birkemeier at 
419-659-2954. 
   
A Note From Janet Klinker ~ What is it ~  Christ Renews His Parish?  That is the question I asked myself when I 
attended the  CRHP weekend  two years ago.  I believe God called me to be a part of the St. Anthony’s retreat.  I am 
so thankful I went.  It was very inspirational and uplifting.  It is a personal time to develop a deeper understanding of 
God’s love and His purpose for my life.  In Psalms 139, it explains that God is all seeing, all knowing, all powerful 
and ever present.  God knows us and God is always with us. The greatest gift is that God allows us to know Him. We 
share with each other the tools to know God and how to turn our lives over to God completely.  A friend had given 
me a prayer years ago which has helped me to stay more on God's path.   Come Holy Spirit.  Fill my heart with your 
presence, my mind with your thoughts, and my soul with your will, so that I may understand  your message to me and 
better know your purpose and plans for my life.  May I feel your peace and know your love for me so that I may go 
forth and better serve you, oh Lord, I pray.  Amen.   Proverbs 4:23 ~ Above all else guard your hearts. For everything 
you do flows from it.  CRHP is a wonderful,  life changing experience!  The gals from last year’s group have a 
weekend planned that they would like to share. You are important to us.  Please come.  God wants unity with the 
women in our parish.   Thank you for letting me share.                                                                                                                                                  
             Janet Klinker 
********************************************************************************************** 
Red Cross Blood Drive ~ The American Red Cross recently held a blood drive in our church hall.  There were 38 
units of blood collected which could possibly save 3 people for each unit.  Thanks to all who gave of their time to 
donate,  Rose Ellerbrock for serving in the kitchen, Bruce Schroeder and Doug Speer for unloading the truck and 
Wayne Schroeder and Dave Klinker for loading at the end of the day.  The Red Cross truly appreciated your help!   
  
St Anthony of Padua School  ~ Will have their Catholic Schools Week kick off beginning with Mass at 11:00 a.m. on 
January 31st and an Open House immediately following.  Mrs. Ricker and Mrs. Schnipke have organized a 
presentation in the Gym with the help of our students that will begin at 12:15 p.m.  Parents of student as well as 
Grandparents and Parishioners are welcome to attend and check us out.  After the presentation in the gym, everyone is 
welcome to roam the halls, look into the classrooms to see what we are doing and what students are learning in the 
classroom. We will also have kindergarten and new student registration during Open House in the entry way 
until 1:30 p.m.  So please plan on being our guest and start Catholic School Week off for a great week of celebration 
and sharing of Catholic values.  See You At Open House! 
 
K of C Free Throw Results ~ The Knights of Columbus would like to thank all the participants in this year’s Free 
Throw Championship.  The following contestants are moving on to the district competition being held at                  
St. Anthony’s gym on Sunday February 7

th  @ 1:00 p.m.:  Jade Siefker, Megan Bogart, Kaitlyn Herman,          
Alyssa Ellerbrock, Luke Ellerbrock, Roy Langhals, Luke Kaufman, Gabe Clement and Adam Bogart.  They will be 
going up against competitors from Ottawa, Kalida and Lima councils.  Your support is welcome. 
 
Patriotism Essay Contest ~ The 4th Degree K of C is accepting "patriotism" essays from high school seniors.  
Applications are available from the high school guidance counselor or from the parish office.  The essay deadline is 
February 19th.  If you have any questions, call Louis Hohman at 419-203-0878. 
 
Grief Support Group ~ The Grief Support Group which was meeting on Tuesday, February 2nd at the Christian 
Church has been cancelled. 
 
Ottawa K of C ~ The Ottawa K of C is having their fish fries every Friday through March 25th (Good Friday).  The 
All You Can Eat fish and clam strip dinners are being served from 4:30 - 7:00 p.m.  The cost is $9.00 for adults,   
$3.00 - kindergarten through 8th grade and $1.00 for preschool.  Carry outs are available. 
       The first Ottawa K of C fish fry which is being held on Friday, February 5th, will benefit the Putnam County 
Right to Life.  Serving will be from 4:30 to 7:00 p.m.  Come out and support the Putnam County Right to Life! 
 
Marriage Encounter ~ Worldwide Marriage Encounter celebrates World Marriage Day, Sunday, February 14th.  
All encountered couples are invited to attend the celebration hosted by Glandorf,  St. John the Baptist Parish. 
Mass will be held at 2:30 p.m. at St. John the Baptist Catholic Church, Glandorf, with a dinner and dance to follow 
from 4-8 p.m. at the Parish Center, ( formerly Glandorf Elementary School).  A collection will be taken at Mass to 
assist with Marriage Encounter events.  Pre-sale tickets are $30 per couple. For tickets, contact Pam & Scott 

Hummel at 419-581-5862 by February 1, 2016.  Anyone wishing to donate a door prize can bring the item the night 
of the celebration. 
 
The Holy Name Society of St. Barbara Parish, Cloverdale ~ Will be having a Fish & Chicken Fry on Sunday, 
February 7th in the Parish Center.  Serving will run from 3:30-7:00 p.m.   The cost of the All-You-Can-Eat dinners is 
Adults ~ $8.00 and Children ~ $4.00.  All are welcome.  



St. Barbara Parish, Cloverdale ~ God wants us to receive His mercy and let it flow through us to others; especially 
during this Jubilee Year of Mercy.  Therefore, St. Barbara Parish will be hosting Divine Mercy Devotions on Sunday,  
January 31st and February7th from 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.  Confessions will be available before devotions at 1:30 
p.m.  All are invited to spend time with Our Lord, reflecting on His mercy and love for us.  Please join us and 
experience His mercy. 
 
Bethlehem Christian Families ~ We are proud to introduce ourselves as the “Bethlehem Christian Families”, from 
the Holy Land. We have come to the United States representing the Christian wood carvers of Bethlehem that rely on 
the tourism to support their families. Due to the bad situation and the interruption of the tourist trade, more than 800 
families in the Holy Land are in danger of having to leave their homes in search of work. Our mission is to bring and 
sell the Olive Wood Carvings to the Catholic Churches in the United States to help the Christian families remain in 
their homes and support their families. These Christians who make their livelihood through the selling of their hand 
carved Olive Wood religious items, are depending on us to bring these beautiful carvings such as Nativity Scenes, 
Crucifixes, Rosaries, Statues, Pictures of the Last Supper, and many other religious items to you.  Please look over 
these carvings that are available to you the weekend of February 6

th
&7

th
 and help support this self-help project that 

enables to keep the Christians present in the Holy Land. Your help and understanding in this crucial matter is greatly 
appreciated.  
 
Look Good....Feel Better ~ The Look Good.....Feel Better program is being held on Monday, February 15th,      
3:00 to 4:00 p.m. at St. Rita's Ambulatory Care Center in Glandorf.   When a woman is undergoing treatment for 
cancer, she may lose her hair and experience other appearance-related side-effects. The impact can be devastating, 
making a hard time even harder.  The American Cancer Society Look Good…Feel Better program is here to help by 
putting you in touch with experts who will teach you beauty techniques just for women in your situation.  Specially 
trained volunteer beauty professionals lead small groups through practical, hands-on experience. Women learn about 
makeup, skin care, nail care, and ways to deal with hair loss such as with wigs, turbans, and scarves. Each woman 
gets a free makeup kit to use during and after the workshop.  Most of all, participants share laughter and camaraderie 
as only women going through the cancer journey can.  No one should have to face cancer alone. Since 1989,  Look 
Good…Feel Better has been helping cancer survivors.  Registration is required for this FREE program.  To register 
call 1-888-227-6446. 
 
Putnam County Hospice ~ The Putnam County 19th Annual Hospice Night Out is scheduled for Saturday,   

February 13, 2016 at the Ottawa K of C Hall beginning at 5:00 p.m. This year the theme is "Glitz and 
Glamour…Vegas Style”.  Putnam County Hospice is in the process of contacting companies and individuals for 
donations for the event.  If anyone is interested in making a donation for the Hospice Night Out, please contact the 
Putnam County Hospice office at 419-523-4449.  Pre-Sale Tickets for the Night Out are $30 per person.  Your ticket 
includes appetizers, catered dinner, live auction bid number, and a cup of casino chips.  The Hospice Night Out events 
include raffles, live and silent auctions, and bingo and casino games. Putnam County Hospice appreciates your 
continued support of their program, which allows them to continue providing quality end of life care for people in our 
community. 
 
Carey Healing Mass ~ The Basilica and National Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation in Carey will be having a 
healing Mass on Friday, February 5th, at 7:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, individual praying and 
the anointing of the sick will take place after Mass.  The next healing Mass is March 4th - 7:30 p.m. 
 
2016 Run Your Ashes Off 5K Run/Walk ~ Join us on February 10th at St. John’s Annex for a prayer service, 
distribution of ashes, and the 5K race and 1.3 mile walk to follow.  Registration opens at 4:45 p.m., the prayer service 
will begin at 5:15 p.m., and the race will start at 5:30 p.m.  Cost for students is $5 (no shirt) or $10 (with shirt), and 
for adults is $10 (no shirt) or $20 (with shirt). The shirt is a long-sleeve Dri-FIT shirt (sizes run large) and is only 
guaranteed if registered BEFORE February 1st. The event is sponsored by St. John’s Athletic Boosters and Harter 
and Schier Funeral Home in Delphos. All proceeds go to St. Vincent DePaul Society to help those in need in the 
Delphos community. To register, download the registration form at the www.delphosstjohnparish.org or pick up a 
form from the Delphos St. John’s Ministry Center.  Forms may be mailed or dropped off to the Delphos St. John’s 
Ministry Center. For questions or more information, please contact Julie Rode at 419-230-3485 or Linda Schulte at 
419-549-6933. 
 
**********************************************************************************************  
 
Unlocking The Mystery of the Bible ~ Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible helps you uncover the story woven through 
Scripture with its clever narrative approach and ingenious color-coded "Bible Timeline Chart".  The study includes a 
series of eight, informative and engaging half-hour videos presented by Jeff Cavins.  Each video will be followed by a 
group discussion.  You can sign up for the study at Evangelization.com or by contacting the parish office at 419-659-
2263.  You can also fill out the form below and return it in the collection or drop it in the mail.  The cost for materials 
is $10.00 per family and can be paid at the first class.  The deadline to register for our Lenten program is Thursday, 
February 4th. 
 

Name ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Phone  Number ____________________________________________________________________________ 



Poker Tournament: Cystic Fibrosis and Multiple Sclerosis Fundraiser ~ There will be a Texas Hold’Em Poker 
Tournament held on Saturday, February 20th, at the American Legion in Continental.  Registration is from       
2:00-2:45 p.m. with the tournament beginning at 3:00 p.m. The cost is $60, with food and drinks included.  All are 
welcome to attend; Reds, Tigers, Indians, Buckeyes, and 31 gift baskets will be raffled off.  The cost is $30 for those 
who will not be participating in the tournament, and food and drinks are included. The proceeds will go to the Cystic 
Fibrosis Foundation and Multiple Sclerosis Society.  Please RSVP to reserve a tournament spot by contacting        
Matt Miller at 419-439-3597, caroutofgas@gmail.com or Stacey Caverzan at 734-837-7430, smille36@att.net.  
 
 
 
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK:  Things were so different when I was a student in our parish school in 
Toledo.  Tuition was $5 a year ($10 maximum for a family).  All the teachers and the principal were 
Franciscan Sisters from Sylvania.  The principal doubled as the full-time 2nd-grade teacher.  Religion class 
consisted of reciting the catechism answers that you had memorized, unless one of the assistant pastors took 
the class – a break we dearly loved.  There was no phone in the school.  If the principal needed to call 
someone, she had to walk home to use the phone in the convent.  We went to Mass in Latin every day.  The 
hymns were in Polish, and sometimes we got in trouble for butchering the pronunciation.  There were more 
than 50 kids in every classroom.  Grades 1 and 2 had more than 80 kids;  we were the beginning of the post-
war baby boom.  When the rooms were closed up tight during the winter, they smelled pretty funky by 
lunchtime.  You had to be very careful on the playground, because even with that mob of kids running 
around, the big boys were allowed to play pass-and-tap football, and you could be trampled.  If Sister called 
your mother about something bad you had done, you would get a second punishment, only worse.  The 
pastor handed out report cards personally, and bawled kids out in front of the class if they got bad grades in 
religion, conduct or effort.  And we wouldn’t have dreamed of going to school anyplace else. 
 
 I think that the only thing that hasn’t changed is the pass-and-tap football games, but they take place 
at the east end of the playground, so no one gets trampled.  That and the fact that we had quality education in 
my day (how, with 80 kids in a room I’ll never know), and we still do today.  Just notice how many St. 
Anthony kids are on the honor roll at Columbus Grove High School.  Just notice how many of our graduates 
we can really be proud of.  Just notice that our young people in Grades K to 8 are already children to be 
proud of, because they’ve been given strong personal values to go with the education they received.  The 
most important thing that hasn’t changed is that Jesus Christ is still the unseen Teacher in every classroom.  
What can be more important than providing a setting where children can learn from Him? 
 

LENT IS ALMOST HERE!  In eleven days it will be Lent.  We will fast on Ash Wednesday and Good 
Friday, and abstain from meat on all other Fridays.  We will have Stations of the Cross on Fridays at 1 p.m.  
There will be extra Confession times – more than usual, because of the Jubilee Year of Mercy.  And there 
will be adult education.  I believe in offering a parish mission or an educational series during Lent because 
such events are one more opportunity for adults to conform themselves to Christ.  This year’s series is a 
video series called “Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible.”  It will take place on Thursdays at 7 p.m. in our 
parish hall, starting February 11.  For more information or to sign up, visit Evangelization.com, or contact the 
rectory. 
 “Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible” helps you uncover the story woven through Scripture with its 
clever narrative approach and ingenious color-coded “Bible Timeline Chart”. It is a great way to get the “big 
picture” of the Bible and see how our Catholic Faith is rooted in Scripture. You’ll see how the Bible reveals 
God’s loving plan for your life, and you will learn helpful ways to put your faith into practice. 
 
 The study includes a series of eight informative and engaging half-hour videos presented by             
Jeff Cavins.  Each video will be followed by a group discussion. You can sign up for the study at 
Evangelization.com, or by contacting the rectory. You will receive this color-coded “Bible Timeline Chart”, a 
Bible study workbook, and the ability to stream the study videos online at your convenience.  Since a family 
needs only one set of materials, the registration cost will be only $10 per family. 
 
HEARTY THANKS to Kelly McCrate and Doug Hopkins for the new tile floor in our parish kitchen.  
Since this tile is not porous, nothing will be able to seep through from beneath and stain it.  We are very 
grateful to these gentlemen. 
 We are also grateful to Steve and Nathan Birkemeier for grading our new property and planting grass.  
Their next step will be to install drainage tile, and tie it in to the storm sewer on DeBlanche Street.  Then we 
can get to work on people’s ideas for improving the property so that it will serve our needs. 
 And let’s not forget Mike Birkemeier, who keeps our tower bell and our sound systems in the church 
and the school in tip-top shape. 

                              Father Tom 

 



January 30  Join the High Flyers after the BB 

  Game in the Church basement 9:00 PM 

January 31  Catholic Schools Week– Sunday Open House 

  11:00 AM Mass until 1:30 –Kindergarten Reg. 

February 1  IN Our Community 

  Free Hot Lunch, Falcon Spirit Day 

February 2  In Our Students 

February 3  In Our Nation 

  Hosting SPPS & St. Mary’s for Mass & Lunch 

February4  In Our Vocations 

February 5  IN Our Faculty, Staff, Volunteers 

  Interim reports go home 

  Mass for K-3 

  2nd Graders go to the YMCA for swimming 
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Q: What kind of tree has the 

best bark? 

A: Dogwood 

Lunch Recess  

Volunteers 

Week of:  

February 1st  

MONDAY: Sherry King 

TUESDAY: Pat Birnesser 

WEDNESDAY:  None Needed 

THURSDAY: Cheryl Ellerbrock 

FRIDAY: Kevin Smith &  

Denise Carder 

  

This Week’s LIFE Skill 

Common Sense 

“All this I have kept in mind and recog-

nized: the just, the wise, and their deeds 

in the hand of God” 

Ecclesiastes 9:1 

Dear Heavenly Father from above,  
Look down on Saint Anthony’s School 

with love.  

Please guide them and teach them. 

Fill them with your power 
So that in everything they do, 

They will be a delight to you! 

Amen. 
 

  Teacher In-service 

All St. Anthony’s teachers and Mrs. Giesige attended a 

split session technology in-service on Thursday, Janu-

ary 21st.  Joni Coci, Technology Coordinator, from the 

Toledo Diocese came and presented a morning and 

afternoon session on how to utilize Google Documents 

in our educational setting.  Each classroom was as-

signed a substitute teacher for a morning or afternoon 

session.  In so doing, all teachers where able to attend 

and students had a full day of attendance.  Thanks to 

the Diocese for providing the skilled personnel so that 

our teachers can continue to grow in technology and 

expertise.  Thanks for the teachers also for their will-

ingness to learn new skills that they can pass on to our 

students. 


